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Dear Fingal County Council,

Our family live in Ashgrove, Baskin Lane, Swords - directly in the flight path of
most airlines arriving and departing Dublin Airport. We wish to oppose the 65 +
night flights for cargo per night into Dublin airport. It will most definitely disturb our
sleep pattern, especially that of our 25 year old daughter with special needs who's
bedroom is at the back of the house and from whose bedroom you can clearly
hear flights arriving and departing.

Please consider our objection - we understand daily flights but not flights through
the night. It will cause a lot of upset in our household.

Respectfully submitted,

Tony & Teresa Accardi





